
 

 

Hospitality and Catering Trip to Lincoln College 
Monday 27th February 9.00am – 12.45pm 

 
Dear Parents/Carers,       Thursday, February 16, 2023 
 
The Year 10 Hospitality and Catering students have made a great start to their qualification since September. 
They have grown in confidence within the kitchen and have become increasingly independent with their 
culinary skills. They have learnt about the wider issues facing the hospitality and catering industry within 
their theory lessons as well as investigating the importance of food safety, hygiene and the role of the 
Environmental Health Officer. 
To enhance the students’ culinary experiences and broaden their knowledge of the vast array of career 
opportunities available within this sector, I have organised a trip to Lincoln College on Monday 27th 
February. 
Students will experience what it would be like to study similar courses post 16 within a large further 
education setting. Please find below the itinerary for the day: 
 

9.00am – Depart The Suthers School 
9:45am-10am- Arrival and Welcome 

10.00am-10:30am- Introduction to Catering at Lincoln College 
10:30am-11:00am- Skills Kitchen Observation 

11:00am-11:30am- Catering Theory 
11:30am-12pm- Campus Tour 

12:00am-12:15pm - Questions and Depart 
 

Lincoln College have kindly agreed to pay for a coach to and from The Suthers School. Students will need 
to come in full school uniform please with no jewelry (one pair of studs and a watch is acceptable). 
Please complete the return slip below or email me with the required information by Wednesday 22nd 
February. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
 
Caroline Gollin 
Teacher of Design Technology (food specialist) 
 
I give permission for my child __________________________________________ to take part in the GCSE 
year 10 Hospitality and Catering trip to Lincoln College, Monday 27th February. 
 
Parent name _______________________________________________  
 
Parent signature____________________________________________  
 
Parent contact number _______________________________________ 
  
Parent email address _________________________________________ 

 
Please hand this return slip to Mrs Gollin or email cgollin@suthersschool.co.uk 

 


